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Welcome! 

 
This is the first newsletter to keep you updated on the

happenings at the St. Thomas of Canterbury (STC) Soup

Kitchen and Food Pantry. You are receiving this email in

response to your support of these outreach ministries,

volunteer or otherwise. You are welcome to click on the

links at the bottom of this page to either reconfirm your

interest or unsubscribe. Thank you for all you've done for

the STC-Uptown community in 2019 and beyond!

St. Thomas of Canterbury 
Outreach Newsletter 
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*This was all made possible thanks to the generous donations of Ss. Joseph & Francis of

Xavier Parish (Wilmette); Faith, Hope & Charity Parish (Winnetka); St. Norbert Parish

(Northbrook); Mary Seat of Wisdom Parish (Park Ridge); Jewel-Osco (Andersonville); St.

Mary of the Lake SVdP; and Ss. Ita & Thomas of Canterbury Parish.



7/23/2020 St. Thomas of Canterbury Outreach Newsletter - Winter 2020

https://clt1133528.bmeurl.co/AA4C5F4 3/4

The St. Clare Altar Ministry at St. Ita's

Church generously created and donated

these custom aprons for the STC Soup

Kitchen. Our volunteers are excited to put

them to use! This goes to show that there

are endless ways to support the ongoing

work of our outreach ministries.

Stay Involved 
 

If you are looking for more ways to support St. Thomas of Canterbury Outreach Ministries,

consider donating items to our food pantry (needs include toilet paper, diapers, can

openers, Bush's Baked Beans, instant oatmeal packets, coffee, tea, sugar, cooking oil),

praying during Adoration (Tuesdays 8am-7pm), or volunteering at our soup kitchen

(availability on March 3, 6, 20; April 7, 10, 14). Please contact Br. Ayub at 773-878-5507 or

stcsoupchicago@gmail.com to coordinate, and drop off food/clothing donations at the

rectory during office hours. 

 

http://clt1133528.bmetrack.com/c/l?u=AA4C672&e=10B9B31&c=114BD8&t=0&email=9m7RoiY0cA5puslRTAbSGBaIw4W6c2hcI7cBg0EMxe3ZssJyBQPa3qqw4wMZZvMvNyIeD9VsXLU%3D&seq=1
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Your financial support also makes the work we do possible. 

Thank you for your generosity! 

St. Thomas of Canterbury Parish 
4827 N. Kenmore Ave., Chicago, IL 60640 

www.stcuptown.com

DONATE HERE

http://clt1133528.bmetrack.com/c/l?u=AA4C675&e=10B9B31&c=114BD8&t=0&email=9m7RoiY0cA5puslRTAbSGBaIw4W6c2hcI7cBg0EMxe3ZssJyBQPa3qqw4wMZZvMvNyIeD9VsXLU%3D&seq=1
http://clt1133528.bmetrack.com/c/l?u=AA4C674&e=10B9B31&c=114BD8&t=0&email=9m7RoiY0cA5puslRTAbSGBaIw4W6c2hcI7cBg0EMxe3ZssJyBQPa3qqw4wMZZvMvNyIeD9VsXLU%3D&seq=1

